
Subject: Re: LSAF
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sat, 06 Dec 2008 00:35:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

We'll probably just reschedule, maybe do it later in the year or just wait until 2010.

It's the Christmas season, so I'm not really in a mood to belabor this.  It's not a huge bummer, just
a little thing, really.  We all have much more important things to think about, things to celebrate
hopefully and to be thankful for.  Best to focus on those things.

I will say that this is a bump in the road that we can avoid, but we shouldn't have to.  Audiokarma
should have been more responsible in choosing the dates.

Last year, Audio Note complained about it because they're one of the companies that like to
attend all of the shows.  They could not be at two places at once, so sent Neli Davis (from an
independent distributor called Audio Federation) to represent Audio Note.  They asked that we all
be responsive to their concerns and not choose overlapping dates for regional shows.

Then lo and behold, AK does it again and just says "sorry".  That's uncool.
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